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CIRCULAR

Sub: Regarding disruption of power supply to VI-XII block of Boys’ Section building and
possibility to conduct online classes for few days after re-opening of School on 5%

September 2022.

Dear Parents and Students,

Information is hereby conveyed to all the concerned parents and students (VI — XII block, Boys’
Section) that the Electricity supply to the concerned block has been disrupted due to
underground cable and Transformer destruction in the light of the ongoing demolition drive
beside the School Building. The School Management is all set to arrange the installation of new
transformer and underground cable outside and inside the School Campus in coordination with
the Saudi Electricity Company (SEC) and the work is under progress.

Though the School is making all — out efforts to get the power restoration to the concerned part
of the building before the re-opening of the School on 5t September 2022 after Summer
vacation, yet there are chances that the complete restoration of power may take time up to 10
-15 days and hence the academic activity in the concerned block of the building will not be

possible. Under this pressing situation online classes (VI — XII for Boys' Section) will be
conducted for few days.

However the normal academic activity for KG Section, Girls’ Section in full-fledged way and for
Boys’ Section (I — V only) will resume in physical mode as per usual schedule w.e.f. 5%

September 2022.

Principal




